
Linda Williams

UR'GlN'Ai

To: Paula Isler

Subject: RE: Docket No. 001094-TC; Double M Mart, Inc.

Ok will do. Thanks.

Original Message
From: Paula Isler

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2000 11:18 AM
To: Linda Williams; Nonnye Grant
Subject: Docket No. 001094-TC; Double M Mart, Inc.

Good morning. Linda, please remove the reporting requirements violation from the docket
title of this case and change "Rules" to "Rule". Ms. Marcellus advised that the address
we have on file in MCD is correct. Nonnye, FYI. Thanks!
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